
Dear Family, 

     The Oak is in The Acorn is a non-profit, 501c(3) ministry that was founded in Oroville, California by 

young adults with a desire to share the love of Christ with their family, friends, co-workers and 

community. Since 2009, the time of its establishment, the ministry has shared the Gospel in many 

different cities throughout North America through sponsored Gospel Workers, evangelistic crusades, 

media, and by a health food and Christian bookstore. As the city of Oroville continues to see rising 

problems with drugs and alcohol, The Oak ministry has a goal to share the love of Christ with people in 

the community through the avenue of recovery. The vehicle with which we plan to share Christ’s love is 

The Maranatha House. 

     The Maranatha House has four goals. The immediate goal is to have a Sober Living Environment, 

which will give the needed opportunity to those who are in recovery, from either drugs or alcohol, to help 

be reintegrated back into society to be positive members of the community.  In the future, we plan to 

establish a Drug and Alcohol Treatment Center and an Inpatient Detox Clinic. The final goal of The 

Maranatha House will be to provide a Homeless Shelter to assist Oroville with the rising number of 

people who are suffering from homelessness.  The main goal for The Maranatha House is to introduce 

those who are suffering from drug or alcohol addictions to Jesus, and to His rehabilitating and restoring 

power.  

     At this point, you may be asking yourself, what can I do to help? A non-profit community project such 

as The Maranatha House requires a lot of compassion and love, and that is where you can help. We need 

volunteers, financial contributions, and much prayer. We need to raise funds for the costs involved with 

starting the first phase of The Maranatha House, which is to open a Sober Living Environment for 

women, as there is an immediate and unmet need specifically for women in Oroville. We need to raise 

$8,000.00 by the end of May 2017, for the startup costs for things such as licensing, housing, beds, 

various fees, etc.  If you contribute to our startup costs, or if you decide to donate monthly, you will 

receive a tax-deductible receipt. Also, in appreciation of your contribution, we will send you a quarterly 

newsletter of the success stories and testimonies of those who have been blessed through your generous 

contributions. The newsletter will be entitled “Treasures of the Heart,” as every soul in recovery is one of 

God’s treasures, and once someone is introduced to Jesus and recovery, they become an outward 

expression of an inward change. 
     If you are impressed to contribute financially, please remember that from $5.00 to $5,000.00, whether 

small or large, every gift helps prepare a soul to wear a crown of honor in the City of Gold. Thank you for 

giving hope to individuals and families in the community of Oroville.   
 

May God bless,  

 

Daniel Orozco                                       Wayne Marshall 

President, Chief Executive Officer       Director of Community Services 

Send your check or money order to: The Oak is in The Acorn 2124 5th Ave Oroville CA, 95965 

Make payable to “The Maranatha House” 

Credit card or PayPal: donate online at: www.TheOakIsInTheAcorn.com 
 

 

http://www.theoakisintheacorn.com/

